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Dear Parent / Carer 

As we approach the end of the third week of term I am pleased to report that we have had no Covid outbreaks. There 

are, however, cases in our community and your support in continuing the twice weekly lateral flow tests at home is 

much appreciated. Please continue to isolate and arrange a PCR test should your child develop any Covid-19 

symptoms.  

Young people have missed out on their extra-curricular programme during the pandemic and I am pleased to attach a 

wide range of activities available for all year groups. We encourage all young people to be actively involved in clubs 

and societies, both inside and out of school, and I ask that you share the information with your son / daughter. 

The Year 6 Open Evening is taking place on Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th September. Thank you to the students 

who have volunteered to act as guides or support in subject areas. If you wish to attend then please book a place here 

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/G5f402bea5b0e4885b7216e3c19a2ca60@clrchs.mobi/bookings/ 

If you have a child in Year 5 there will be a separate Open Evening on Thursday 30th July 2022. 

Please note that Friday 1st October is a school holiday. 

Mr A Bridson 

Headteacher 
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